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From: Kathy Sarns

To: House Resources

Cc: Senate Resources

Subject: Testifying about the Governor’s Appointees for the Board of Game
Date: Thursday, April 11, 2019 8:02:24 PM

To whom it may concern:

Please do not appoint Mr. Al Barrette to the Alaska Board of Game.

Here's just a few of Mr.Barrette’s past controversial actions that illustrate to me that he is NOT
a good choice for the BOG:

Favoring non-resident hunter rights over resident and subsistence hunter rights
Extreme radical and sometimes downright cruel proposals (such as snowmachining
down wolves)

Outwardly supports trapping and bear baiting in areas that causes danger to nearby
residents & pets.

Does not support fair chase hunting standards

Has a record of voting on issues that benefit his own business interests rather than
recuse himself from those votes.

Has admitted and proven he does not take into account public testimony and does not
consider other perspectives other than his own.

Please do not appoint Mr. Barrette. There are many other knowledgeable and less
controversial choices for the Alaska Board of Game.

Please appoint someone with integrity that will help the BOG make balanced, educated,
economically sound, and sustainable (21st century) decisions for Alaska.

Thank you for your time,
Kathy Sarns Irwin

Homer, AK 99603
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